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The South Carolina Retirement System Investment Commission Unveils 
NEW, Attractive-Looking Website 

 
Columbia, SC—October 16, 2017- South Carolina Retirement System 
Investment Commission (RSIC) announced the unveiling of their newly 
revamped website.  The website was live Friday, October 13, 2017 and 
is located at a new address:  www.RSIC.sc.gov.   
 
Changes to the RSIC website’s appearance and design will be apparent 

upon visiting for anyone familiar with the former website.  The fresh 

and modernized look, combined with enriched content, improved 

functionality, and mobile-responsiveness will allow visitors to have an 

informative, useful, and engaging user experience.  

The RSIC’s website will be regularly updated to serve as an industry 

resource for information regarding the SC Pension Fund 

Investments as well as relevant, interesting, and important updates 

for constituencies and stakeholders. 

 

### 

 

About the South Carolina Retirement System Investment Commission 
The South Carolina Retirement System Investment Commission (RSIC) is responsible for investing and managing all assets held in trust for the participants 
and beneficiaries of the state’s five governmental defined benefit plans with over $30 billion in AUM.   The RSIC’s primary investment objective is to 
achieve a high level of investment return consistent with a prudent level of portfolio risk. The assets of the Retirement System are invested in conformity 
with the requirements of South Carolina law and are designed to increase the probability of achieving the long-term objectives of the Retirement System. 
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